## **Robert Millerick**

From:

Leonard Berkowitz <lenberkowitz@icloud.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 18, 2023 8:09 AM

To:

Robert Millerick

Subject:

Naturopathic medicine study commission

Dear Study Commission members,

I, Leonard Berkowitz, am writing to ask for your support of the passing of this bill to improve patients' accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Leonard Berkowitz 68 Clyde Street Pawtucket, RI 02860